
 
 
From: Lauren Ribant [mailto:Lauren.Ribant@rotary.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 10:07 PM 
To: Stanisław Andrzejewski; bernd.wehming@klasmann-deilmann.com 

Subject: RE: GG RC Bartoszyce, Poland 

 
Dear Rotarians, 
 
Thank you for providing further explanation of your GG1527004 project.  
 
While laundry equipment itself is not qualified for funding in global grants within the 
Economic and Community Development Area of Focus, because your project includes robust 
vocational training which will develop job skills and business knowledge, this project is 
eligible for funding from The Rotary Foundation. We appreciate your time in providing 
further explanation of the training that will be taking place as a part of this grant project. 
 
With that, I am pleased to announce that The Rotary Foundation has decided to approve 
GG1527004. I will send out a formal notification shortly which will include instructions for 
the payment process. 
 
Best regards, 
Lauren  
 
Lauren Ribant 
Regional Grants Officer | Rotary Grants 
Tel 1.847.866.3102  
rotary.org  
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